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Dordaak Kepap, New Library and Youth Innovation Hub, 15 The Broadview, 
Landsdale  
 

During this latest phase of community engagement, the City is asking our community to 

share their views on the design and construction concept of Dordaak Kepap; the new Library 

and Youth Innovation Hub to be built at 15 The Broadview, Landsdale. 

Your feedback on the proposed design and ideas for services, programs and activities the 
facility could offer are valued. 

Dordaak Kepap will be adjacent to Broadview Park and the Lansdale Shopping Forum in 
Landsdale.  

The proposed concept is sustainable, modern and environmentally considered. As well as a 
library and youth innovation hub, the facility will offer work, study and meeting room spaces. 

In addition to the library; the facility will offer multifunction spaces and meeting rooms, a 

youth innovation hub, IT and activated spaces. 

The proposed concept is estimated to cost $9.25 million and has been designed to provide 

the community with a feature-rich facility to meet community needs now and into the future.  

The overall project budget is $10.5 million; the City is investing $7.5 million towards the 

project and the State Government WA Recovery Plan is investing $3m to fund the youth 

innovation hub. 

Construction is anticipated to commence in 2023, with completion in 2024. 

More information about the facilities within Dordaak Kepap can be seen when reviewing the 

interactive concept plan.  

Residents and interested stakeholders are invited to get involved. The consultation period 

begins 29 August 2022 and closes 26 September 2022. 

We look forward to receiving your feedback on the concept plan. 

More information 

 

If you have questions about the ideas listed above or in regards to the project, contact:  

 Mark Little, Senior Project Manager ICW - mark.little@wanneroo.wa.gov.au 

 Lesley Wilkinson, Manager Cultural Development - 

Lesley.wilkinson@wanneroo.wa.gov.au 

https://www.wanneroo.wa.gov.au/consultations/downloads/6308431454645.pdf
mailto:mark.little@wanneroo.wa.gov.au
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